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NOTICE TO ALL PENSION PLAN PARTICIPANTS
OF NOVEMBER 7, 2017 MEETING

RE: St. Josephs Health Services of Rhode Island
Retirement Plan, as amended

I, as Receiver, will be hosting an introductory and informational meeting for you to meet law
firms interested in representing those Plan participants who currently have no designated
counsel. This meeting is intended only for those Plan participants who are not active members
of United Nurses and Allied Professionals or Rhode Island Federation of Teachers and Health
Professionals and who have not engaged Attorneys Violet and Senville to represent them. The
meeting will be held on Tuesday, November 7, 2017 beginning at 5:00 pm at Rhodes on the
Pawtuxet, 60 Rhodes Place, Cranston, Rhode Island. At this meeting, Plan participants of this
group will meet representatives from various law firms and be given the opportunity to address
that panel with questions regarding the scope, cost and other matters related to their proposed
representation.

Please note due to the nature of this meeting and the need to maximize the time for the law
firms’ presentations and your questions, generally the Receiver will not be providing any status
updates of the receivership proceeding or responding to questions regarding the status.

Thank you and I look forward to seeing you on November 7, 2017.

Very truly yours,

Stephen F. Del Sesto, Esq.

Permanent Receiver of the Plan
and not individually
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